
 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 

 

Tuesday, 30th April 2024                                                                                                 SWS/ACD/202425/10 

  

Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

We are pleased to announce that our school will be participating in the upcoming World Scholar’s Cup scheduled for 

3rd and 4th May, 2024 at Amity University, Mohali. 

The World Scholar’s Cup is a global academic tournament that combines debate, collaborative writing, multiple choice 

tests and a multimedia quiz. The core idea is to motivate students not just to demonstrate their existing strengths but to 

discover new ones. This is an excellent opportunity for our students to showcase their talents and represent our 

school.  

Please be informed of the following guidelines pertaining to the dress code, reporting time, and dispersal 

arrangements of the event. 

General Information 

●  All the students will be accompanied by SWS teachers from the school on both days. 

● Students are expected to maintain the highest level of discipline and adhere to the school's code of conduct 

throughout the event. 

Dress Code  

●  All participating students are required to wear proper school uniform, ensuring it is clean and well ironed. 

● The students should carry their school ID cards on both days. 

Date-wise Schedule: 

May 3rd, 2024 - Reporting and Dispersal: 

● Reporting Time: Students must report to school (Smart Wonders School) at 7:50 am sharp.  

● Students will go to Amity University to attend the opening ceremony from SWS (via school buses) and will be 

taken to Learning Paths School for the competition, and transportation will be provided by Amity University. 

● Dispersal Time: The event is expected to conclude by 6:00 pm. Parents will be picking up their wards from 

Learning Paths School, Sector 67, Mohali at 6:00 pm. 

May 4th, 2024 - Reporting and Dispersal: 

● Reporting Time: Parents will directly have to drop the students at Amity University, Mohali at 9:00 am. 

● Dispersal Time: Parents will be picking up their wards from Amity University, Mohali at 6:00 pm. 

We look forward to an enthusiastic participation and wish them success in the competition. 

 

Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Acknowledgement 
 

I, Parent of ______________________, of class___________ is allowing my ward to participate in the 
 
World Scholar’s Cup 2024 to be held at Amity University, Mohali on 3rd and 4th May 2024. 
I have read the instructions carefully and understood them. 

 
Name of the Parent- …………………………………..….. Signature- …………………………………. 
 
Emergency Contact No. ………………………………… 


